
MINUTE OF EXECUTIVE OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 15 JUNE 2023 
 
 
10  PROCUREMENT POLICY  

 
 Consideration was given to the report of the Head of Finance, Procurement 

and Commercial Property as contained on pages 35 to 54 of the Book of 
Reports which set out details of the proposed Procurement Policy. 
 
The Procurement Manager outlined the report and responded to comments 
and questions raised by Members: 
 

 Inclusion of question - requirements under Modern Slavery Act 2015 

 Monitoring of budget setting process, financial and resource 
implications 

 Savings tracker / Value for Money process 
 
RESOLVED: That the Committee considered the Procurement Policy and 

recommend to Council that the Procurement Policy be noted 
and approved. 

 
 


